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The Edinburgh Gazette.

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 17, 1879.

WHITEHALL, October 14, 1879.

ON Saturday, the llth instant, at 9.30 in the
morning, at Gmunden, Austria, Her Royal

Highness The Duchess of Cumberland was safely
delivered of a Princess.

Her Royal Highness and the Infant Princess
were doing well.

FOREIGN OFFICE, October 13, 1879.

The Queen has been pleased to approve of
Mr. Henry Kohen as Consul-General at Liverpool
for His Majesty the Emperor of Austria.

The Queen has also been pleased to approve of
Mr. Efrain Ascoli as Consul at Manchester for
ihe ^Republic of Guatemala, and of Mr. Pierre
Sisco as Vice-Consul at Dover for His Majesty
the King of the Belgians.

WAR OFFICE, PALL MALL,

October 14, 1879.

51 Bt Foot,—General Arnold Charles Errington,
from the 85th Foot, to be Colonel, vice

General John Leslie Dennis, C.B., transferred
to the 52d Regiment. Dated 27th September
1879.

52d Foot,—General John Leslie Dennis, C.B.,
from the 51st Foot, to be Colonel, vice Field-
Marshal Sir William Rowan, G.C.B., deceased.
Dated 27th September 1879.

85th Foot,—^Lieutenant-General Percy Hill, C.B.,
to be Colonel, vice General Arnold Charles
Errington, transferred to the 51st Foot. Dated
27th September 1879.

BREVET.

Major Richard James Combe Marter, 1st Dragoon
Guards, to be Lieutenant-Colonel, in recogni-
tion of the service performed by him in having
effected the capture of Ketchwayo, the Znln
King, in the Ngome Forest. Dated 15th Octo-
ber 1879.

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION,
October 14, 1879.

The Civil Service Commissioners hereby give
notice, that at the Open Competitive Examina-
tion for situations as Gut-Door Officer in the
Customs Department held on the 22d Angnst
1879, under Regulations dated the 26th April
1875, the undermentioned Candidates were suc-
cessful in addition to those included in the List


